
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Friday, 16 November 2018 4:17 PM 
To: Abha Devasia; Margaret Hogan; 'Stephen Smith'; 'paul.mitchell@piaa.org.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Please see the attached Notice of Listing cancellation. 
 
Please note that the Directions issued on 31 October are hereby vacated.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
GEMMA CARROLL 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
E: Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 14 November 2018 12:40 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: Margaret Hogan; 'Stephen Smith'; 'paul.mitchell@piaa.org.au' 

Subject: AM2016/33 Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 2010  

 
Dear Deputy President,  
 
We refer to the above matter listed for further hearing on 10 December 2018.  
 
The AMWU no longer presses its claim for an amendment to Schedule C of the Award and seeks to 
withdraw its application for same.  
                                                                     
According the AMWU seeks that the hearing  of the 10 December 2018 be vacated. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
Research Officer 
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 
m.0425784811   
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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